
 
 
Breakfast Run to Mitcham Reserve 
31st July 2022 
 
By Steve Spong & John Roach  
Photos by David McNabb 
 
It was no wonder that we had the Mitcham Reserve all to ourselves for the July Breakfast 
Run, as it was damn wet and cold. That’s two months running now that we have had lousy 
weather. Here’s hoping the August Run to Strathalbyn shows some improvement. 
 
Yet despite the weather we had 13 classic cars turn out, there being a dozen MGs plus a 
Cooper S. As the attendees list shows however, some of the ladies decided they were better 
off staying in bed, and for those ladies that did come most wished that they had done the 
same! As a result, Tony’s spare seat was taken up by his very friendly black dog “Betty”. We 
were also paid a surprise visit by Peter & Christine Auld who were out for their morning walk. 
 
Car news is that Paul Grech has recently bought yet another MG, a somewhat rare Midget 
this time. Carol labels him "hopeless" as he just couldn’t pass up on another sports car! 
 
Attendees: 
 
Trev & Sandy Dicker   MGA 
Nick Micklem       MGA 
Terry Cook.                            MGB 
Alan & Ros Foweraker   MGB 
Phil & Esther Smith   MGB 
Paul & Carol Grech    MGB 
John Roach    MGB GT 
Tony Freckleton & Black Betty the dog   MGB GT 
Steve Spong & Barb Harrington  MGB GT 
Dick Manning    MGF 
Daryl Kelly & Jean Dean  MG ZS 180 
David McNabb    MG GS 
Leigh & Judy Albertson   Mini Cooper S 
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